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The NATO-led KFOR mission has begun to take steps in support of the implementation of 

the recent arrangement on de-escalation and the way forward in northern Kosovo reached 

between Belgrade and Pristina, under the auspices of the EU-facilitated Belgrade-Pristina 

Dialogue. In response to the developments in northern Kosovo these past days, the 

NATO-led KFOR mission had already increased patrols along major traffic routes affected 

by roadblocks and had deployed units at the Jarinje and Brnjak border crossing points. As 

from this weekend and for the next two weeks, KFOR will maintain a temporary robust and 

agile presence in the area, in accordance with the mentioned arrangement and in line with 

its mandate – derived from the United Nations Security Council Resolution 1244 of 1999, 

to ensure a safe and secure environment and freedom of movement for all communities 

living in Kosovo. 
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